PO Box 11 NUNGARIN WA 6490

Leonard L.ong
CEOQO
Shire of Nungarin

Dear Leonard

The Nungarin Wheatbelt Markets Committee requests use of the Shire's water
for the purpose of car washing at the April Markets and at future Markets if
required.(A stallholder has requested to come and wash cars in April.)

The car washing bay will be situated on the sandy laneway between the public
toilets and Radcliffe Park. Only two buckets of water will be required with each
car — one for washing and one for rinsing. There is a tap on the wall behind the
men’s toilet which would be ideal for the filling of buckets.

No power is required for this venture.

Cars will approach from the laneway behind Radcliffe Park. Signage will be
provided.

Hoping this request will meet with your approval.

Yours faithfully

Tracy Scott

Secretary

Nungarin Wheatbelt Market Committee
7th March 2022

Cc: Councillors delLacy, Coumbe, O'Connell, Dayman, Davis, Lee & Caughey.



